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Date: 7/2/2023 
 
Dear valued customers, 
 
At Pink Poppy, safety is important to us, therefore we are informing you of a voluntary 
product recall for some of our Light Up Wands.  
 
Our Light Up Wands in a Snowflake, Butterfly, and Star, design was sold by various 
retailers between 15 July 2022 – 24 August 2022. 
 
If you believe you have one of these products, you should stop using the product and 
store it in a safe place out of reach of children. You should return the product to the 
place of purchase for a replacement or contact our office (02 9748 0922) during 
normal working hours for more information. 
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